
 

 
Education Week 2022           Narrabri West Public School 

 

 

Tuesday 23rd August 2022 - Open Day 

 

This year our open Day will be held in Week 6. In response to the department’s COVID-safe advice, we have postponed 

our open day until Tuesday 23rd August 2022 when you are invited to visit classrooms and celebrate how much we have 

learnt and achieved this year. Each class will be showcasing our 2022 learning journey through group and individual 

presentations. 

Please join us in celebrating what we have learnt this year! The children look forward to seeing you! 

 

 

 

 

 


